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I support this bill because Oregon needs confidence in their voting system process.  

In Oregon I have to show ID to see a doctor, buy weed or alcohol and test drive a car 

or buy a cell phone. 

It should be standard protocol. The same people voting go to other establishments 

asking for ID. 

Let's do the right thing. 

 

Thank you,  

Holly Cook  


